
Hello 
My name is Misty Scarbrough 
I am writing to let you know I currently have 3 children in the public school system that are partially 
vaccinated because of research I have done myself, I do not approve of mandatory vaccinations as it 
violates our rights as humans to choose our own medical care. If this bill passes I will be removing my 
kids from public schools and doing home school and the state will lose funding for my 3 kids in school, I 
have several other mothers that have the same stance as me and will also pull there children from 
schools, please reconsider this bill as it’s a clear violation of our personal rights Regards Misty 
Scarbrough Eagle point Oregón  
 
 
 
 


